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June 3, 2013 SERVICE

BY FEDEX

Debra Howland

Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire

Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DM 12-145 - NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire, LLC Principal Officer &
Regulatory Contact Update

Ms. Howland,

On September 20, 2012, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission approved
NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire's competitive electric power supplier renewal
application. Pursuant to Section Puc 2006.01, NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire,
LLC hereby encloses its updated information to the Commission.

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact
me by phone at (713) 401-5542 or by e-mail at edwin.dearman@gexaenergy.com.

Respectfully submitted,

Edwin Dearman
Sr. Regulatory Analyst

NextEra Energy Services, LLC

20455 State Highway 249, Suite 200, Houston, Texas 77070



